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May 27, 2025 
 
 
RE: Mileage reimbursement, February 2025  
 
 
To Personnel and Finance Committee,  
 
This memo is being written to request an exception to the 60-day limit for employee 
reimbursements outlined in Ch. 20., for approval for mileage reimbursement that was submitted 
after 04/15/2025. I submitted my mileage for February 2025 before leaving for FMLA leave on 
04/22/2025, and accidently missed that I had not signed the document before sending it to my 
supervisor for approval. Upon my return to the office on 05/12/2025 from FMLA leave, I signed the 
mileage reimbursement form as soon as I became aware of my oversight, and sent the signed 
document to my supervisor for approval. I was then informed that I needed to submit a memo to 
request reimbursement for my mileage from February 2025.  
 
Please consider this request for mileage reimbursement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angela Ivan, MSW, APSW  
Dane County Department of Human Services 
Ongoing CPS Social Worker  
 
CC:  
Dr. Martha Stacker, Division Administrator  
Brenda Blanck, Department Head  
Olivier Bentho 
Lindsey Beischel, Ongoing CPS Supervisor   


